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The current real estate market is in complete flux, and that’s putting it mildly. There is uncertainty
involving every asset type across every submarket in New York City. The first throws of uncertainty



came with the new NYS state rent stabilization regulations passed in June 2019. Then COVID-19
pandemic put the entire industry on its head. The shutdown that followed in March 2020 brought real
estate to a virtual standstill. NYC multifamily had its lowest transaction and dollar volume in a
decade in the 2nd quarter of 2020. However, there was notable month-to-month growth from May
2020 to June 2020, the first since February 2020.

Adding to the instability is the movement of New Yorkers, mostly wealthy, to the suburbs of New
York, New Jersey and Connecticut. This trend is not new, there are indicators that this migration to
the suburbs began in earnest in 2018.

What does this all mean? 

Well, in many ways, we are in unchartered territories. New York City took a huge economic hit with
an $8 billion projected tax loss over the next two years. However, New York City is the place of
second, third and fourth acts and as it pertains to NYC real estate the long-term growth projections
are still positive according to numerous analysts. The economic fundamentals of New York City are
strong, lenders are active again and with the low infection rate and the close of summer some of the
families that left will head back to the city. Currently, real estate investment is a long-term play and
those who did not take advantage of today’s pricing may look back and regret the missed
opportunities.
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